

## **Jubilee Committee Meeting March 19 2018 Venue: Hove To**

1 Present: Nicky G, Ian F, Paul B, Laura C, Tim W, Colin G, Steve W  
Apologies: Fiona W, Absent: Brian S

2 February 5 2018 Meeting minutes - approved

3 Location of future meetings - Parish Rooms (-> Furrow & invite public)

4 Minutes, agendas and meeting schedules to be located on COVCOM website with access links on PC website.

5 Easter quiz on Friday 20 April in the Parish Rooms at 7.30pm.  
Donations of prizes for highest placed teams and raffle welcome.

### **6 Summer Fete (including risk assessment(s) and possible sponsorship)**

**Date: Saturday July 14**

**Organised / agreed / to do**

Lynn Owen to run the dog show - *details: time, categories, dog poo bin, etc.?*

Tim W to organise risk assessments

'Roy' to organise the music

Tom Woods to run bar (*and his TEN Licence should cover us?*)

(some 'activity providers' have their own insurance)

Farmer Brown's to provide the ice cream

*Ian F to buy 2 marquees subject to agreement (£200 x2?) - 1 for Games and 1 for everything else (First Aid, music, raffle, etc.)*

Colin G to run archery (*breathalyser required?*)

Bee keeping confirmed, LDBK will attend

### **To organise / agree / do**

*Site plan?*

*Schedule: Start 10am, Dog Show 2pm, Tug of War 4pm Nicky -> rope)?*

*BBQ and music (band - Marcus? / disco - Roy?) 6pm????? To 8pm ish?*

Colin has requested to borrow a curtain-sided truck from Paul Gower logistics and this has been confirmed as available.

*Tim to liaise with Marcus?*

*Games help? Tim's kids, Becky?, others? Karen? Geoff?*

*Compere: Dave W?*

*PC stall - Councillors running? (Paul B to liaise with PC) Emma, Don, other?*

*Fire engine? (Colin?)*

*PC sponsorship? (Paul B to 'negotiate with PC. Others? -> Furrow*

*Dave Peddar (?) to be asked to organise a sweet emporium*

*Getting sponsorship and more volunteers to help on the day (request in the Furrow - plus list of jobs to be done)*

*(Terry & Sue, Jenny (new couple / neighbours), others?)*

*Ian F (?) to organise Bouncy Castle and sufficiently powerful generator (Colin? Tim?)*

*How to charge for playing on BC - buy a wristband to allow use throughout day (£5 -> ??)?  
Inflatable assault 'courses'? Nicky to investigate - more power needed i.e. the generator?,  
Inflatable tractor?  
(Paul B: consider entrance fee -> all activities free .....???) Not foods)  
Donations / fees from stall holders - based on last year's success? 10%? Or no fee this year  
and say will cost the 3rd year? Charges to cover costs?  
Church cafe to be open, organised and manned by?  
'Front' displays (e.g. plants / flowers / bunting / other?) along Main Road?? --> Furrow  
More prominent Signage re site entrance?  
Liaison with Mr. Worrall (?) / 'Greengrass' re 3 gazebos and 'hog roast' / pork joint (in a bun)?  
Diane: photography - personal display, of fete, of visitors??? Laura to see?  
Heather Kelly trophy/award and Pete West award - to get (Ian?)  
Other competitions - children's outfit?? Other ideas??  
Bring and buy stall and/or plant swap stall, home cooking?  
Penny to be asked to supply straw bales (Tim)  
Raffle - prizes / vouchers / etc.? Rosettes - sponsorship? Dave? Jubilee -> Games prizes →  
Furrow  
Facebook - Ian & Laura inc r.a / public liability?  
Carriage rides? Flat fee? Nicky to ask Wolds Carriage rides again - new cowboy film?  
Furrow - also ideas for activities and request for sponsors  
Stocks - Nicky  
Scamans? Food to fork? Tim to ask?  
Static steam (Ian)?  
Woodturning (Ian)?  
Prosecco van? Laura / facebook?  
List of people / holders and contact details required to enable easier organisation in future  
years?  
Garf plus ? on the 'gate'?*

7 Autumn activity -> Auction at St. Mary's (of / with one toilet);  
September / Harvest time?  
Store stuff in St. Bart's. Date to be decided. Plug at Summer fete?  
Ian to check on insurance implications for St.Barts, if latter used?  
Need to approach Jenny/Sheila to see if we can hire the venue?

8 OB discussed at length: Laura's hair, Lincolnshire Fryer, personal abuse, when would  
Colin eventually get to eat his tea?

9 Date and location of next meeting: 30 April in the Parish Rooms (-> Furrow)

Paul B

## Jubilee Committee Meeting

**April 30 2018 Parish Rooms 7.00pm**

- 1 March 19 2018 Meeting minutes - to approve  
(Meetings' minutes on COVCOM website with links to PC website?)
- 2 Accounts 17 - 18 ?
- 3 Summer Fete 2018 ....
- 4 Autumn 2018 Auction
- 5 AOB: Other activities?